
URGENT NOTICE FOR M.C.S.T.C MEMBERS!


A Ratification vote for the tentative collective agreement reached 
between the OCEW and the Crown will be held on April 27th starting 
at 9:00am and ending on April 29th at 9:00am. 

We will be doing an electronic vote for ratification due to issues 
surrounding COVID-19. You will be receiving an email from Simply 
Voting with a ballot and supporting documents for the tentative deal 
that was reached. 

Please check your TDSB emails carefully and do not delete this email 
or move it to spam or junk folders. 

Our affiliate partners and the Executive Board members of the 
MCSTC strongly suggest we accept this deal. 

Take care and stay safe, 

MCSTC  


